



Dear High School Teachers and Administrators,

We are excited to announce the Utah State Senate Visual Arts Competition will be merging with the Annual Utah All-State High School Art Show at the Springville Museum of Art.

The Utah State Senate, currently led by Senate President Stuart Adams, will now sponsor a premiere award in the All-State High School Art Show! The Senate President and his representatives will choose a student entry from the All-State High School Show for this new award. This student artist and their work will be featured in a one-page spread in the catalog for the exhibition, receive a \$5,000 contribution to their my529 account, and be recognized at the Utah State Capitol. Their work will also be included in the Utah Arts & Museums Traveling Exhibition and featured in exhibitions across the State.

We are excited for this opportunity to celebrate and honor Utah's student artists through the Utah State Senate Visual Arts Award in the All-State High School Art Show! We are grateful to the State Senate and Utah State Legislature for their support.

Online entries for the exhibition are due Tuesday January 11, 2022 at 11:59pm. Teachers will be notified of accepted entries Friday January 14, 2022. Accepted artworks must be delivered to the Springville Museum of Art Wednesday-Saturday January 19-22, 2022.

More information and entry details can be found on the SMA website: <a href="http://www.smofa.org/50th-high-school-art-show">http://www.smofa.org/50th-high-school-art-show</a>

Sincerely,

Dr. Rita R. Wright

Director

Springville Museum of Art

Jean Tokuda Irwin

Arts Education Manager

Utah Division of Arts & Museums

EAN TOKUDA RWIN